
Working together - Community safety and awareness 

Now that work activity has increased on the A14 improvement scheme we thought it seemed timely 

to remind you that employees working on the scheme are not authorised to offer services door to 

door. Highways England and it’s delivery partners do not authorise any of its employees to cold call 

on residents to offer services. You may wish to share this message more widely within your parish to 

raise awareness. If in doubt, as with any cold callers, do consider reporting  them to the police on 

the non-emergency contact number 101 (unless it is an emergency, in which case it would be 999)’   

Kind regards 

Penny  

Penny Fletcher, Senior Communications & Engagement Manager 

Highways England | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW 

Mobile: + 44 (0) 7808 364 645 

Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 
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